From: Jacoba Porter

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: TC-160821
Date: Friday, July 22, 2016 7:26:04 AM

To whom it may concern

I am writing in regards to docket TC-160821. We have a small and quaint town situated on a beautiful island that is
a popular destination for tourists. So popular that our population triples in the summer/tourist season. Our island
economy thrives on that influx of revenue and there are ample numbers of paying consumers available to support a
few transportation/tour businesses. The Friday Harbor Jolly Trolley is a cute and an aesthetically pleasing mode of
transportation for the masses while they tour the island. It fits the look and feel of Friday Harbor and makes many
smile as it passes.

There seems to be enough business to go around and I believe they should be allowed to continue to operate as
charter company without rate regulation - they should be able to dictate their own route and offer competitive rates.

Please consider allowing the Friday Harbor Jolly Trolley to operate as they have been and stay in business.

Best Regards,

Jacoba Porter

Windermere Real Estate San Juan Island
50 Spring Street

Friday Harbor, WA 98250
360-298-4624
jacoba@windermere.com

Sent from my iPhone
Please excuse any weird grammar or syntax
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